
  

   

 

                                 

                                                     

            

                      

 
 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary 

School 
        Croxley View, Watford, Hertfordshire. WD18 6BW  

 Tel: 01923 226987                                           
 

admin@stanthonys.herts.sch.uk    

 www.stanthonys.herts.sch.uk 
 

We Grow and Learn with Jesus                      Headteacher: Mrs Elaine Harrold 

          
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we begin this new academic year, we extend a heartfelt welcome to all our 
families—both new and returning. At St Anthony’s School we are blessed to walk 
alongside your children on their journey of learning, growth, and faith. 
 
Rooted in the teachings of Christ and guided by Gospel values, our school is more than 
a place of education—it is a community of love, hope, and service. We are committed 
to nurturing each child’s spiritual, academic, and emotional development, helping 
them to flourish as compassionate and confident individuals. 
 
This year, we look forward to deepening our connection with God through prayer, 
liturgy, and acts of kindness. We will celebrate the joy of learning, the strength of 
friendship, and the beauty of each child’s unique gifts. 
 
We value your partnership and encourage you to stay involved through school events, 
Masses and assemblies. Together, we can create a supportive and faith-filled 
environment where every child feels known, loved, and inspired. 
 
Next Friday we will begin to start emailing out the weekly class update- this is vital 
reading for any parent as it gives you the information you need to know about what your 
child has been learning during the week and also gives you an idea of what they are 
about to learn. You will also receive a weekly RE newsletter with information about 
Religious Education, Prayer/liturgy and Catholic Life of the school. 
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I will also continue to send out the Headteacher monthly newsletter which contains 
dates for your diary and information about school news. 
 
If you haven’t had a chance to label all uniform (including sweatshirts, t-shirts, dresses, 
trousers, coats hats, scarves), PE kit, plimsolls and water bottles I suggest you do this 
immediately – as we have over 450 children in school so if an item is not named it is 
terribly difficult to return it to the correct child. Biro washes out so either a sharpie pen 
or iron -on labels are best. 
 
May this year be filled with grace, growth, and joyful moments. We are truly excited to 
share it with you. 
 
God bless, 
 

Elaine Harrold 
Elaine Harrold 
Headteacher   


